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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Glenn Young [gyoung@sca-enviro.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 20, 2015 8:46 AM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; Karen Emery
Subject: Fwd: ACEH Correspondence for RO3152
Attachments: DIR_L_2015-01-14.pdf

Good morning Mark. Thanks for your conditional approval. Moving forward, Karen Emery will be in charge of 
this project and will send you the appropriate notification once the field schedule is in place. Cheers.  
 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health <deh.loptoxic@acgov.org> 
Date: Thu, Jan 15, 2015 at 2:51 PM 
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO3152 
To: "georges@haca.net" <georges@haca.net> 
Cc: Glenn Young <gyoung@sca-enviro.com>, "hugh.murphy@hayward-ca.gov" <hugh.murphy@hayward-
ca.gov>, "Roe, Dilan, Env. Health" <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>, "Detterman, Mark, Env. Health" 
<Mark.Detterman@acgov.org> 
 

Dear Interested Parties, 

  

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0003152 

  

Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

ACEH 

  

  

 
 
 
 
--  
Glenn S. Young, PG, LEED AP 
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Principal Geologist 

510.500.5574 


